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Company Announcements Office
Australian Stock Exchange Limited
20 Bridge Street

SYDNEY NSW 2000

Dear Sir
Re: Commencement of Metallurgical Testing - Fergusson Island Gold Project

Gold Aura Limited (GOA) announces that it has commenced the metallurgical testing
phase of the Ferguson Island Pre-Feasibility Study.

Seven composite samples have been taken from representative diamond core, RC
drill chip and surface rock outcrop samples. One representative bulk sample from the
Gameta ore body, grading 2.6 g/t, is currently being evaluated for gold recovery
parameters including work index, flotation concentration, and grind size optimization.

The test work is being carried out at AMMTEC Laboratories in Perth and is expected
to be completed in early August.

Pending these results, the company will decide whether to commence the full scale
Feasibility Study into the development of a gold mine on Fergusson Island.

The gold resources on the island are 880,000 ounces, comprising 15.3 million tonnes
at a grade of 1.8 g/t Au.

Yours faithfully
GOLD AURA LIMITED

JALN———

Rob Murdoch
Executive Chairman
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